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Summary of Decisions Taken Under Delegated Powers – November 2013

This notice gives detail of decisions taken within the organisation in accordance with the London Borough of Barnet’s Scheme of 
Delegation. 

The decisions documented below are taken within the powers that the Council has delegated to Senior Officers. These decision makers 
are responsible for ensuring decisions are compliant with the decision making framework of the organisation which includes the Council’s 
Constitution, the Officer Scheme of Delegation, and budget and policy framework, as well as compliance with all relevant Legal 
considerations.
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Delivery Unit: Re.
Contacts
Bill Murphy bill.murphy@capita.co.uk  020 8359 2370
Carolyn Hopker carolyn.hopker@barnet.gov.uk 020 8359 7250
Jan Natynczyk jan.natynczk@barnet.gov.uk 020 8359 5129

TITLE DATE OF 
DECISION

DECISION TAKER SUMMARY OF DECISION 

Millbrook Park 
NW7- Royal 
Engineers Way - 
Phase 2a - s38 road 
adoption work

19/11/13 AD Strategic 
Planning, 
Regeneration and 
Planning

The Developers, Inglis Consortium LLP applied to the Council for 
planning permission which was granted on 22 September 2011. 

Reserved matter application seeking approval for advance 
infrastructure works in relation to Phase 2a of Millbrook Park (Mill hill 
East), comprising ground re-profiling and construction of new roads 
with associated multi-utility infrastructure, pursuant to outline 
planning permission H/04017/09, condition 5b dated 22/09/11.

This phase of the development gains access from the main link road 
currently being constructed as part of the previously agreed DPR 
No. 1744, 27 July 2012. The section that the bus turnaround area 
will connect to, has already been constructed. This road will 
eventually link directly with Bittacy Hill when a later phase is 
completed. 

Relevant drawings for the proposed road adoption agreement as 
well as other general correspondence with the developer, are held 
by the Traffic & Development Section, Development and Regulatory 
Services. 

mailto:bill.murphy@capita.co.uk
mailto:carolyn.hopker@barnet.gov.uk
mailto:jan.natynczk@barnet.gov.uk

